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To Doug Parrott:

Please review s. 254.59 (7).  Instead of referring to a “local governmental unit with a
local health department as authorized in s. 251.02,” I just referred to a “county, city,
village, or town with a local health department.”  The term “local health department,”
as defined in s. 250.01 (4), stats., for use in ch. 254, stats., encompasses the differing
health department structures under s. 251.02, stats.

Please don’t hesitate to call if you have questions or need further assistance.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0137
E−mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.wisconsin.gov


